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Assistant Superintendent of Business
La Canada Unified School District
4490 Cornishon Avenue

La Canada, California 91011

September 30, 2019
Re: Initial Proposal for 2019-2020 Contract Negotiations

Dear Mark Evans,

This proposal is submitted for purposes of informing the public pursuant to the Government Code
Section 3547. The California School Employees Association and its La Canada Chapter 122 requests
that the La Canada Unified School District Board present this proposal at the next regularly scheduled
School Board meeting.

The current Agreement between the La Canada Chapter 122 CSEA and the La Canada Unified School
District is subject to negotiations per the collective bargaining agreement. The current collective
bargaining agreement, current, thru June 30, 2022, with the exception of compensation and health
and welfare which are negotiated annually. In addition, we would like to open( but not limited to) the
following :

Health and welfare
Compensation
Grievance
Vacations

Respectfully,

Corina Ritter
President

La Canada Chapter 122 CSEA
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